
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

HAMILTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

The Hamilton Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing in accordance with the 

Wetlands Protection Act, MGL Ch. 131, Section 40, and the Hamilton Conservation Bylaw on 

January 15, 2025 at 7 pm to review a Notice of Intent application relative to proposed site grading 

and construction of a subsurface sanitary disposal system to serve a proposed single-family 

dwelling being at 3 Gail Avenue (Assessor’s Map 29, Lot 3).  The applicant and property owner, 

Mark Arnold, c/o H and R Land Development, LLC is represented by the Morin-Cameron Group, 

LLC. The application materials are on file and available for review at the Hamilton Planning 

Department. This meeting will be held over the Zoom platform and log-in information to 

participate will be included on the posted January 15 Conservation Commission agenda. 

 

Mark Connors 

Planning & Development Director 
 


